
 
 

Steubenville North Choice Neighborhood Plan – Neighborhood Task Force Meeting #3 
Thursday, September 28, 2023 

 
The team shared highlights from the needs assessment survey that was completed by residents of JFK and Elmer White and 
discussed the early action project. The team is asking the residents, community, and task force to explore ideas for a vacant parcel at 
the corner of Franklin St. and N. 5th St. for the early action project. Notes from the conversation are below: 

• The next steps for the Early Action Project will be to explore ideas, find partners, and create a budget. 
• Have these partners been approached concerning the project? No formal ask has been made, been many of the 

organizations in the North End have been approached. 
• We need to think about maintenance and the long-term sustainability of the project. What does it look like in winter, or in 5 

years? 
• City is not looking to maintain more parks; it is a struggle to already maintain the ones they currently have. We need to find 

a partner that can maintain this space. 

After a brief conversation the group gathered around two tables with maps to draw and write notes about what they would like to 
see on the corner in the future. They identified programs and partners as well. Their ideas are documented on the following 2 pages. 

 








